
GREENS AND GROUNDS MINUTES FOR APRIL 1, 2022 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: BY CHAIR DAVID GARDNER AT 9:00 A.M. IN THE PRO SHOP. 

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE: CHAIR DAVID GARDNER, KELLY FENDLEY, LINDA FENDLEY, RON GAUVIN 

AND BOARD LIAISON STEVE BURKETT. GUESTS WERE BILL LEWIS AND DICK WISEMAN. 

GEN. MANAGER: KARIN SHULMAN GAVE HER UPDATE REPORT ON GRANTS. REPORTED THE DOG 

PARK IS FINISHED AND NOW OPEN. THE SCOREBOARD ON THE SOFTBALL FIELD HAS BEEN REDONE. 

THE POOL WILL BE OPEN IN MAY. THE GUESTS FROM SHORT TERM RENTALS WILL BE REQUIRED TO 

PAY A $5.00 FEE FOR POOL USE. 

BOARD LIAISON: STEVE BUEKETT HAD NO COMMENT. 

GOLF OPERATIONS: CODY ROSE REPORTED 313 ROUNDS OF GOLF PLAYED IN MARCH WITH (7) DAYS 

CLOSED DUE TO RAIN AND SNOW. 

GOLF MAINTENANCE: ANDREAS MONTEJANO AND MIKE PIERCE REPORTED. NUMBER 5 & 14 TEE 

BOXES W ILL BE PLANTED WITH ½ SEED AND ½ SOD.NUMBER 2 TEE BOX THE SAME ON THE UPER TEE 

BOX ONLY. TEE MARKERS, BALL WASHERS & BENCHES HAVE BEEN PUT OUT. FAIRWAYS 3-4-5 HAVE 

BEEN OVERSEEDED. THE NETTINGS ON #2, 8, and 10 ARE BEING REPAIRED. 

MOTION TO ADJOURN THE MEETING BY CHAIR DAVID GARDNER, SECONDED BY LINDA FENDLEY. 

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 9:20 A.M. NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD ON MAY 6, 2022 AT 9:00 A.M. IN 

THE PRO SHOP. 

MINUTES BY LINDA FENDLEY 

    


